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In consideration of  

GOVERNOR’S MESSAGE 584, SUBMITTING FOR CONSIDERATION AND 

CONFIRMATION TO THE 

HAWAIʽI HISTORIC PLACES REVIEW BOARD, GUBERNATORIAL NOMINEE, 

ADRIANE TRULUCK, FOR A TERM TO EXPIRE 06-30-2028 

 

The Department of Land and Natural Resources recommends Senate confirmation of the 

appointment of Adriane Truluck to the Hawaiʽi Historic Places Review Board. 

 

The Hawaiʽi Historic Places Review Board was established under Section 6E-5.5, Hawaiʽi Revised 

Statutes, to evaluate and determine if historic properties are to be entered into the Hawaiʽi Register of 

Historic Places and by which nominations of historic properties to the National Register of Historic 

Places will be approved by the Board. Adriane Truluck is nominated to serve as an Architecture specialist 

on the Hawaiʽi Historic Places Review Board. If confirmed, Adriane Truluck will serve until June 30, 

2028. 

 

Adriane Truluck is a licensed Landscape Architect and Secretary of Interior Qualified Historian with 

over 20 years of experience in research, treatment, management, and design of historic resources. She 

currently serves as a Historical Landscape Architect at AECOM in Honolulu, where she manages 

cultural and historic landscape projects for clients such as the National Park Service, the US Navy, and 

the State of Hawaiʻi. She specializes in cultural landscape research, historic evaluation, treatment and 

design, and Federal and State historic resources compliance. Additionally, Ms.Truluck has served as a 

lecturer at the University of Hawaiʽi at Mānoa, teaching cultural landscape topics. She holds a Master of 

Landscape Architecture with a Certificate in Historic Preservation from the University of Virginia and 

a Bachelor of Arts in Geography-Anthropology from Vassar College. She serves on the Board of 

Trustees for the Historic Hawaiʻi Foundation and has participated in various preservation and 



Page 2 

 

environmental organizations. She has also presented at national conferences and authored publications 

on cultural landscape preservation.  

 

Ms. Truluck’s background, experience, and contributions to identify, document, and preserve historic 

and cultural resources in Hawaiʻi evidence her ability to serve faithfully and well on the Hawaiʻi Historic 

Places Review Board. We are happy to support her nomination.  

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this measure. 
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Comments:  

Aloha mai kākou, Chair Inouye and Vice Chair Elefante, and Committee Members, 

I am writing in support of Governor's Message 584, nominating Adriane Truluck to the Historic 

Places Review Board (HPRB). 

Ms. Truluck is well-qualified for the HPRB, as a licensed landscape architect who has consulting 

experience in implementing Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act of 1966, 

among other qualifications. 

As a former AECOM employee, I did work with Ms. Truluck and know her personally. 

I was not recently employed by AECOM as of this hearing. Nor do I have any conflicts of 

interest in testifying for this measure. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

DYLAN P. ARMSTRONG, Ind. 
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